## Memo

To:

City Council Members

From:

**Mayor Allen Joines** 

PC:

Lee Garrity, City Manager

Date:

**April 3, 2017** 

Re:

Recommendations for Appointments and Reappointments to Boards and

**Commissions** 

I recommend the following individuals for reappointment to the Downtown Winston-Salem Business Improvement District Advisory Committee:

## **Downtown Winston-Salem Partnership Board Member**

**Ralph Womble** (w/m) who resides at 530 North Trade Street, Suite 506, Winston-Salem, NC 27101. Mr. Womble is retired. His term will expire March 2020.

## Large Property owner within the District

**Anthony (Tony) Brett** (b/m) who resides at 2148 Cherrywood Drive, Clemmons, NC 27102. Mr. Brett is an Attorney with Womble Carlyle Sandridge & Rice, LLP. His term will expire March 2020.

## Restaurant Representative within the District

**Vivian Joiner** (b/f) who resides at 210 Vintage Avenue, Winston-Salem, NC 27127. Ms. Joiner is owner of Sweet Potatoes, Incorporated. Her term will expire March 2020.